
 

 

From: Adam Wald <awald2@eastbay.com> 
Date: October 9, 2018 at 4:05:01 PM PDT 
To: jduclos@hermosabch.org, sarmato@hermosabch.org, mcambell@hermosabch.org, 
hfangary@hermosabch.org, jmassey@hermosabch.org 
Cc: slowenthal@hermosabch.org 
Subject: Water Infiltration Project 

City Council,  
 
Please have this email added to the agenda on Oct. 9th 2018.  
 
I am writing to you all as I feel very strong that the water infiltration project should not be on the Greenbelt 
or in South Park. My wife and I have spent many hours researching this project as well as speaking to 
other community members and we do feel that Hermosa Beach should take on some aspect of the Water 
Infiltration Project.  
 
We just feel that Hermosa Beach should maybe take on some smaller projects that make it more 
equitable across the Beach Cities. I also feel as a resident who lives within close proximity to both 
Greenbelt and South Park, that there has not been adequate communication from the city to the 
residents.  
 
I have seen the email that Carla McCauley sent each of you and am in full agreement with her comments.  
 
Thank you to Hany Fangary, Justin Massey and Stacey for spending some time to meet with some of us, 
who have had a number of questions and concerns as it relates to this project.  
 
As a resident who has lived in Hermosa since 2005, I have become involved with a number of local 
organizations and truly feel there is no better place to live.  
 
I implore you to please consider either looking at some smaller projects or move this completely 
somewhere outside of Hermosa Beach.  
 
Thank You for your time.  
 
Adam Wald  
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10/9/18 AGENDA, ITEM 6a - THE GREENBELT INFILTRATION PROJECT
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL FROM ADAM WALD SUBMITTED TO THE CITY COUNCIL ON 10/9/18 AT 4:05 P.M.




